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03rd July, 2024 
 
To, 
The Corporate Relations Department 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001, Maharashtra 
 
Sub: Intimation of Closure of Overdraft facility. 
Scrip Code: 540492 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we hereby inform the Stock Exchange that the 
Company has closed its Overdraft facility of Rs. 13.30 Crores with The South Indian Bank ltd, 
Vesu branch, Surat as on 28.06.2024. 
 
The NOC letter dated 01.07.2024 for the satisfaction of OD deposit was received by the 
Company on 02.07.2024 and we are intimating the same today. 
 
Kindly take the same on your record and oblige. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For STARLINEPS ENTERPRISES LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
SHWETKUMAR KORADIYA  
Chairman & Managing Director 
DIN: 03489858  
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